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DEAN'S MESSAGE

The confirmation of the executive officers
for 1994-95 and 1995-96 term of office has
been unanimous. The new officers are:

Dean: Lella Pomeroy

Sub-dean: Lee Clark

Secretary: DeeAnn Stone

Treasurer/Registrar: Joan Barnett

Members at Large: Don Cook
LuJean Moss
David Pickering

This month will bring to a close the term of
the old executive officers. Thanks to all of
you who have made these last two years so
worthwhile. Thanks, especially, to those
officers who have accepted to serve to
another two-year term.

I extend to the new executive officers my good
wishes for an enjoyable and productive term
nd pledge my support.

--Carol Dean

(Editor's note: On behalf of all of us in

the chapter, I would like to thank you,

Carol, for your dedicated service the past two
years. Because of your efforts, we have all
grown in our appreciation of organ music from
the German Baroque era to the American
Contemporary period, as we have performed
these pieces for each other.

We have been further enriched by the
presentations given by BYU organ students and
faculty members that you arranged for us to
enjoy in our meetings throughout the past
year.

Thank you again, Carol, for making these two
years unforgettable.)
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APRIL CHAPTER MEETING

Our last meeting of the 1993-94 year will be
held at the State Hospital Chapel, 1300 E.
Center, Provo, on Thursday, April 21, at 7:30
p.m.

LuJean Moss and Claire Rogers will show us
examples of effective and appropriate music
that can be used our Sacrament Meetings.

These examples will be of hymn accompaniments
for congregational singing as well as ideas

for special musical numbers.

This would be a good evening to invite your
bishopric member and/or stake presidency
member over music to attend with you to see
firsthand the possibilities for "good" music

in Sacrament Meeting.

PIPEDREAMS
(KBYU-FM, Tuesday, 9:00 P.M.)

19 April - "Curly Cues"--Conversations with
and performances by American pipe organ
virtuoso, Carlo Curly.

26 April - "From Russia with Love"--
Introduction to some little-known organ
repertoire of Russian composers.
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS

April 21 - Thursday

CHAPTER MEETING - LujJean Moss and Claire
Rogers, "Appropriate Music for Sacrament
Meeting," 7:30 p.m., State Hospital Chapel,
1300 E. Center, Provo

April 24 - Sunday

Carol Dean Organ Recital with guest artist,
Alejandro Garry (male alto), 7:00 p.m.,

Oak Hills Stake Center, 925 E. North Temple
Drive, Provo.

May 8 - Sunday
Orem Community Church Handbell Choir, 8
p.m., Provo Central Stake, 450 N. 1200 W.

May 22 - Sunday
"Music for a Sunday Evening," Marcos
Krieger, organ and harpsichord recital,
7:00 p.m., State Hospital Chapel

May 27 and 28 - Friday and Saturday
"Widorfest," Temple Square, SLC

June 26 - Sunday
Alejandro Garry, 7:00 p.m., State Hospital
Chapel

April 24 - Sunday
"Music for a Sunday Evening," Chapel Choir
sings exerpts from Mendelssohn's Elijah,
7:00 p.m., Stake Hospital Chapel
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